
Girls Football Event

Tuesday 15th October 2024 - South Hunsley School

Our girls made their way to South Hunsley for the annual SHS Cluster event with

a few of them a little bit nervous after not having played too much competitive

football up to this point. After just a few minutes of their opening game of the

night, those nerves were blown away with a fabulous 1-0 victory over North

Ferriby! The girls followed that opening game with three other impressive

performances which brought about another victory, an unlucky defeat and then an

agonising penalty shoot-out loss in the 3rd/4th place play-off. Well done, girls.

Keep these performances up throughout the year, show the same excellent,

determined attitude and success will soon follow!


